
So many of our families have
participated in our World Book Day
Challenge Week, ending with our
Book Swap in Nursery today, so all
children can experience taking a
'new' book home.

Well done for supporting our focus
on 'nurturing a love of reading' by
exposing your children to a  range of
books this week, including hunting
for characters, reading in unusual
places or coming into school to share
a story. You are helping develop your
child as a future reader!

I will be issuing certificates next week
to all those children who
participated. Reading to your child is
one of the most valuable things you
can do. Please sustain this
momentum by carrying on these
reading habits at home!

Have you heard about our special
visitors in school this week? We have
taken care of some duck eggs and the
children have experienced the
phenomena of observing ducklings
hatch from these. Both children, and
staff, have been so excited! 

This experience links to our curriculum
outcome 'To care' so that children can
develop a positive sense of self by
taking care of living things. 

It also provides a great opportunity for
talking, and learning new vocabulary
such as 'hatch' 'crack' 'down' and
'beak'.

 We hope this will create a lasting
memory for the children.

Keep Reading !

KINGSWOOD NEWS3rd March 2023

Mrs Macdonald
Kingswood Nursery School: https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk/

Briar Road, Watford, WD25 0DX     admin@kingswood.herts.sch.uk       Tel: 01923 672531 

5 Little Ducks....
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Please complete the
Ofsted Parent View

questionnaire as soon as
possible:

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.
uk/login?destination=give-
your-views
 
You will need to create a login
the first time you visit the page.

Remember if you have any
pressing concerns please contact
us in the first instance!

PARENT 
CURRICULUM

SESSIONS:
TUESDAY 7TH MARCH

WEDNESDAY 8TH
MARCH 


















Details on Tapestry
and have been emailed

separately.



Please book a place
with office.






5 
Ways to Wow 
at Kingswood

Nursery
School!

'where learning is an exciting adventure'

ONLY 8 RESPONSES
FOR  PARENT VIEW

THIS YEAR.

LOOK AT OUR LEARNING! 

It's not just the children who learn
at Kingswood; we believe in
developing a professional culture
of learning within our staff as well.
We learnt some new techniques
on Tuesday evening from a visiting
artist, This will enable us to add
features to our floorbooks, but also
provided a moment of calm for
our busy hardworking team.

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views

